
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 7/15/2014 8:08:43 PM

Subject: Euphoria - Greenville, SC September 18 - 21

Hi Nicole and Katherine -

Just wanted to get on your radar screen the Euphoria Festival in Greenville September 18 -  21st. I know that they 
would love to have the Governor attend any or all of the events throughout the weekend.

Through our partnership with Euphoria, we have secured tickets and 3 rooms (Governor, security and staffer). I can 
get you a copy of the schedule of events, once finalized. But wanted to put this on the radar for scheduling. If you 
know she will not be able to attend, just let me know and we can reallocate the rooms.

Thanks so much!
Amy
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